
-----Original Message----- 
From: Carolina Velis <carolinavelis@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2019 9:34 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Title 11 Amendment 
 
Please extend the Large Tree Preservation Amendment, and strengthen its effort to preserve even more 
trees. Thank you! 
 
Carolina Velis 
6338 SE Morrison Street 
Portland, OR  
 


